
Learning Journeys-Planning

Dear Parents,

Our theme for the next half term is going to be ‘Into the woods’.

In order for your child to gain the most they can from this topic, 
we would like you to think about it together and come up with a 
question you would like to be answered or explored over the half 
term. This way we aim to incorporate the interests of all of the 
children within the class through the curriculum.

Please add your children’s questions to the box below.

e.g. I wonder….what animals live in the woods? 

Name…………………………………………………………………….

I wonder……….

Please return this to Miss Fitzpatrick via email as soon as possible 
so that we can incorporate your child’s ideas within our planning.

Thank you

Miss Fitzpatrick


